NEMDAA Intergroup
Intergroup Office Manager's Report – May 25, 2021
Consider giving your sponsor, sponsee(s) or other AA friends one of the new titles we are carrying at the IG office bookstore. These make great anniversary gifts! 
New Grapevine titles on our shelves in May:  Young & Sober,  In Our Own Words: Stories of Young AAs in Recovery, AA in the Military and Take Me to Your Sponsor( Grapevine cartoons).  Contact the Intergroup office if you are interested in purchasing any of these new titles.            All Grapevine titles have been reduced to $11.50.
Rachael requests that we consider adding the Hazelden meditation book “Keep It Simple” to the store inventory. (see book description here: https://www.hazelden.org/store/item/2872?Keep-It-Simple )

Institutions Update: Joanne spoke with Denise Santori, supervisor of the VA program (Bldg 22). 
The VA hospital is still shut down, no visitors allowed, clients do not go to outside meetings, 
only zoom meetings.  I also asked her about the end of summer AA/VA picnic and she said that is a possibility.  Please let me know of any updates or information you have regarding Institutions’ commitments, such as who to contact, etc. 
There are a few copies of the Final Report from the 2020 Annual Meeting of the General Service Conference left – Stop by to pick up some FREE copies for your home group members, sponsor or sponsees. Get yours before they are gone.
Volunteer Staff are helping with the Office spring cleaning and general office duties. If you or anyone you know is interested in volunteering at the office, please email the office.
Physical Meeting Listing is updated weekly and a printable pdf is available on the website. Printouts are also available as needed at the office.  During this month, the following meetings informed the office that they would be opening/reopening physically: BelAir Women’s Group, Early Bird, Sisters of Sobriety, Twelve Step Study & Willimas Street Group (both at the Mann House), Havre de Grace Lighthouse.   New Physical meetings: Cut It Out, Pursuit of Happiness, 
Meeting Openings/re-openings  - please include with your requests for Meeting openings or re-openings any literature or medallion purchases you anticipate so we can be sure to be fully stocked and ready to assist you.
 New Door Lock installed at the Office.  Please contact Rex, Intergroup Chair if you have a need for a key.
